
 
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

“The Kingdom of Heaven is like a 

master going out in the morning to 

hire workers for his vineyard.” 

Matthew 20: 1-35 

In this week’s Gospel assembly, Miss 

Gibbons focused the children’s’ minds 

on the word, ‘Generosity’. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

This week’s scripture 

and Gospel Assembly  

This week’s ACE awards 
 

 

New information about 

Birthdays 

Attendance Matters 
 

 
Class Percentage 

Attendance 

EYFS 90.4% 

Year 1 98.8% 

Year 2 85.7% 

Year 3 92.8% 

Year 4 86.3% 

Year 5 97.2% 

Year 6 90.8% 

Whole School 91.4% 

  

Well done to Year 1 who had the best 

attendance this week. 

Year 3 have the best punctuality this week 

with the least minutes late.  

Well done.  

 

 

We would like to introduce a new initiative 

for celebrating children’s birthdays. As we 

are a healthy school, we discourage children 

from bringing in sweet treats for their class. 

Instead we are inviting all children (if they 

wish) to come dressed in their own clothes on 

the day of their birthday. If their birthday 

falls on a weekend or during a school holiday, 

your child can come dressed in their own 

clothes on the Monday or Friday (closest to 

their birthday). Also, if you would like to send 

something to mark your child’s birthday, you 

could donate a book to the class library and 

write a message from your child inside the 

front cover. 
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As soon as possible – PLEASE INFORM THE OFFICE IF YOU NEED TO UPDATE YOUR CONTACT DETAILS. 

Wednesday 4th October 9 am-10.30am – Stay and Play session in the Hall  

Friday 13th October – HARVEST DONATIONS for Chorlton Food Bank – Come in own 

clothes and bring a tin 

Tuesday 17th October – Individual school photos 

Thursday 19th October 2pm – 6pm Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 19th October 3.15pm – Finish for Half Term 

Thank you so much for all your donations and 

to those of you that could join us for the 

MacMillan Coffee morning.  

It was lovely to see a great cause being 

supported. So far we have raised a total of 

£524.14 for Macmillan.  

 

Illness/Flu/Covid  

As the weather changes, we anticipate that 

there will be more bugs, runny noses and 

general cold like symptoms, which may 

include positive cases of Covid. There is no 

requirement for children to self-isolate if 

you choose to test for Covid and the result 

is positive. We ask that if your child has a 

high temperature of 37.8 or above, that 

they stay at home. However, if your child is 

feeling well, but has a runny nose or cough 

or generally presents with cold-like 

symptoms, even with a positive covid result, 

they are still able to come to school.  
 

God Bless, Mrs Waterworth  

 

Dates for 

the diary 

 

A Message from Mrs 

Waterworth 

Fr Tierney warmly invites you to the 

weekend Masses at St Ambrose. This 

week’s Mass times are: 

Saturday 5.30pm (Vigil) 

Sunday 10.30am – Sacramental 

Programme children (Sunday 1st 

October) 

If you would like to contact Fr 

Tierney about Baptism or the 

Sacrament of Reconciliation and 

Eucharist (Holy Communion) 

Please use the email or phone number 

below 

Peter.tierney@dioceseofsalford.org.u

k  

0161 445 1653 

You can also follow the parish church 

X (formerly Twitter) 

@AmbbernRCParish 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Happy Birthday   

Phoebe, Hamza, 

Alexander & Giovanni 

 

A C E 

EY Millad Raymon Leylah 

1 Chidinma-

Divine 
Emilia Tola 

2 Harley  Ja'nyah  Zeateria 

3 Adriana Isla  Ariah 

4 Zayn Sonnie  Jeevan 

5 Tamzin  Adam Alexis 

6 India 

Rose 

Charlotte Kai 
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Loving Our Learning Journey 

 
Week 4 of a great week at St. Ambrose and we are very proud of the learning that our children 

do.  

 

Early Years loved making 

pictures of the little red hen 

 

Year 1 have loved sorting 

different materials in Science 

 

Year 2 loved investigating which 

ball bounces the highest and 

explaining why using the 

properties of the materials. 

 

Year 3 have loved developing 

their tennis skills this week! 

 

Year 5 loved designing their 

mixed-media sarcophagus’. Year 4 loved making mosaic 

portraits in art. 

 

Year 6 loved creating ‘show 

not tell’ descriptions in 

English. 

 

Y5 and 6 had a lovely visit from Barlow 

High School this morning, lots of 

interested and inspired children with 

lots of questions to ask! Big thank you to 

the students and Mrs Wallace. 

 
You can keep up to date with 

events at St. Ambrose by 

following us on different social 

media platforms: 

Facebook – St Ambrose RC 

Primary 

X (Twitter) - stambroserc 

Instagram – stambrose.m21 
 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Year 1, 4 and 5 who received their treat for having 0 minutes late as a class in a 

week. They have put the O in Oreo. 


